WELCOME TO ALL CURRENT AND NEW PARENTS/ CARERS

We are a collection parents called friends of Thurleigh Primary School who arrange fundraising events for school projects.

We are always delighted to welcome new members. Please feel free to email our chair, Sarah Chiari

Fots@gmx.co.uk

Next meeting 3.30pm at school-29th April – come along.





Spring Term 2019

F.O.T.S CATCH UP ON FUNDRAISING!

A big thank you to all who support our events fundraising for our school. We are delighted to hear that the playground equipment we have financed with £3,200 has been selected and plans drawn up for completion this summer. Last term we have also been able to donate a further £200 to school for sports equipment and we are now investigating funding improved audio/computer equipment for the hall with money we have raised this academic year.

Upcoming events for your diary

Easter Eggstravaganza, Monday 1st April 2019, 3.20pm-4.30pm, in the school Hall

£3.00 per child – price includes choice of craft activities: making Easter hats, colouring, biscuit decorating, face painting, cress growing, lucky dip, second-hand book sale. Dairy free alternative to chocolate prizes/eggs available. Nursery and pre-school children welcome with parent.

I give permission for my child:
To attend Easter Eggstravaganza:
parent signature:

£3.00 in cash please, we cannot process cheques or bank transfers. We would be grateful for all forms to be back in by Thursday 28.3.19.

We desperately need four parent helpers for this event; if you can spare, even half an hour, we would be very grateful!! Either let me know on the above email; or tell office, or please speak to us in the playground, thankyou, Sarah Chiari